
COMMUNITY CONVERSATION CAFÉ 
SUSTAINABILITY & UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF THE NORTH 

How is education contributing to a more sustainable world? 
Come share your experiences with how the University College 
of the North is supporting the transition to a healthier planet! 
 
Welcoming stakeholders engaged with the education system 
including municipal councillors and employees, chamber of 
commerce representatives, environmental networks, social 
justice organizations, Indigenous organizations, and others. 

 
Wednesday, April 13, 2016 

The Pas Regional Library - Annex 

53 Edwards Ave., The Pas, MB 

5:30 – 7:00 pm 
 

Please RSVP to Kathryn Riley 
kathryn.riley@usask.ca 

 
Food and refreshments will be served 

 
Everyone is welcome! Please share with anyone who might be 

interested in joining the discussion 
 

What is a Community Conversation Café? 
This community conversation café will bring community members together to 
have an open discussion about what the University College of the North is doing, 
and what it could be doing better, to contribute to environmental sustainability 
and a healthy planet. 
 
What is SEPN? 
This community café is part of a national study examining sustainability uptake in 
policy and practice across the Canadian formal education system. Researchers 
from the Sustainability and Education Policy Network (SEPN) will be here to do a 
focus group with community members exploring what you think the University 
College of the North (UCN) is doing well, and what more it could be doing, to 
contribute to environmental sustainability at UCN and a healthy planet.   

…. 


